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GOOD BYE TO THE PAST, HELLO
TO THE FUTURE

As we come to the end of the school
year, we take the time to reflect on
what an amazing year we had.
Looking back at how far each of the
toddler class members have grown ,
developed as individuals building not
only academic skills needed for the
future but social , emotional and life
skills too. 
Not only are we beginning to pave a
way for their future but doing it in a
way they guide us as educators to
using what they are interested in at a
particular time. This way paving new
steps into the future of learning. 
As we look forward to a new school
year we would like to thank all our
families for all your support this school
year.

IMPORTANT
DATES 

*Toddler sports day : June
8th 
*Family picnic :  June 9th 
*Last day of afternoon
activities : June 8th 
*Last day of school :June
16th
*Back to school: August
14th  

BIRTHDAYS
Quinton  :  5th
Raymond  : 5th 
Shreyan: 11th 
Emma : 16th 
Emily  :  18th 
Isaac  :  18th 
Owen :  20th 



As the year comes to an end it's time to say goodbye to a few of our friends who have
sadly outgrown our class, we will miss them!



Quote of the month

"Shoot for the moon.Even if you miss you'll land among the stars." Les Brown. 

Where we started 

Where we ended.So much laughter
cuddles and FUN! We will miss you all! 

First day smiles and first activity trial.



This past month we had the pleasure to
explore each of our different and unique
cultures, tasted some delicious food and  

 listened to music from around the world on
our international diversity day. 

"The needs of mankind are universal.Our means of meeting them create the richness
and diversity of the plane.The montessori child should come to relish the texture of

that diversity."
Maria Montessori. 



Transferring our chinese cabbage and spinach
from our pots to the green house 

Taking care of Harry and Sally.

Creating master pieces in art class

Exploring how we can use different ways to move around 




